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NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 

May 25, 2016  
6:30PM 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT ​a Special Meeting of the          
Community Consolidated School District 59 Board of Education        
will be held starting at 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, May 25, 2016.            
This special meeting has been called to allow time for the Board            
to prepare for the evaluation of the superintendent. The meeting          
will be held in the Boardroom at the District 59 Administration           
Center, 2123 S. Arlington Heights Road, Arlington Heights, IL         
60005. 
  
DATED​ this 12th day of May 2016, Arlington Heights, Illinois. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Barbara Somogyi 
President, Board of Education 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Copies to:    News media as requested 
 


